
Dear Legislature’s, 
 
If you think you are making Oregonians safer by maker nonsenses gun laws you must be living 
someplace other than my native home of Oregon. Why would you assume that good and honest 
Oregonians need to have the “the Nanny” tell me how to be reasonable with my right to own 
firearms?  If my home is broken into when I am not in resident and like everyone I know keeps 
firearms secured, my rifle is stolen and reported to law enforcement, and involved in a crime 
why I should suffer consequences? You people need to get a grip and step back to see how 
foolish you are 
 
Respects 
 
Randy Black 
Salem, Or. 
 
As a veteran of the armed forces I resent you thinking I am not capable owning firearms  
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


